Inspector’s Statement
Date: 08/17/2018

FAA Inspector Name: Arno B. Boyle

Inspector’s Phone:_ Inspector Office: CE-FSDO-05
Inspector’s Email: _ Aircraft: N218BL

Attention: NTSB Inspector Timothy W. Monville

Statement:

On 07/10/2018 and 07/11/2018, | was assigned to assist with the investigation of N218BL, a Beech 58
Baron aircraft, which had crashed in Springfield Township, NJ on 06/13/2018.

On 07/10/2018, | arrived at 23500 W. 105th Street, Olathe, Kansas 66061, Honeywell’s Olathe site. |
provided Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) oversight, during the NTSB investigation/inspection, of
the components from N218BL. | returned on 07/11/2018 for the same investigation/inspection,
oversight. | have read the Honeywell report and concur with the findings.

NOTHING FOLLOWS

8/17/2018

x N

Arno B. Boyle
Aviation Safety Inspector AW GA
Signed by: Arno Bryon Boyle






